Implementation of New Diabetes Testing Supplies
Reimbursement Policy is Delayed until 2023

In the October 2022 Mutual News Bulletin, it is stated that we are implementing a new

Diabetes Testing Supplies Reimbursement Policy effective Dec. 1, 2022.

The implementation of this reimbursement policy has been delayed and the policy will not go
into effect until sometime in Q1 of 2023. We will communicate the precise effective date once it
has been determined.


https://www.medmutual.com/-/media/MedMutual/Files/Providers/In-the-News/2022/10272022_Mutual-News-Bulletin.pdf

